
 

TOWN OF LINCOLN 

TOWN BOARD MEETING 
June 18, 2025 

  
The meeting was called to order by Jason Headson at 6:00 pm. Present were: Jason Headson, Ryan Wilson, 
Lynne Black, and Tressa Votis. Also present: David Derozier, Bill Hickman, Mark Orlovsky, Steve VanGrinsven, 
Ron Krueger, John Lester.  
 
On a motion by Wilson, second by Black and all in favor, the agenda for the evening was approved.  
 
The pledge of allegiance was recited.  
 
On a motion by Wilson, second by Black and all in favor, the consent agenda was approved including minutes of 
the  

• May 14, 2025 Minutes-Regular Town Board Meeting 

• June 4, 2025-BOR and Public Hearing 

• Vouchers/Payrolls  
 
On a motion by Wilson, second by Black and all in favor, it was decided to approve liquor licenses for Charlies, 
Water’s Edge and a temporary to LLAA for August 2, 2025.  
 
On a motion by Black, second by Wilson and all in favor, it was decided to approve the bartender licenses as 
presented. Tressa mentioned she had three incomplete applications.  
 
Jason presented a quote from the highway department for paving on E. Lakeview Street. More information 
needed. Matter tabled.  
 
Jason presented the finalized speed limit ordinance. He discussed a phone call with DOT and the need to 
conduct a study on the roads. The town will ask Todd Mulvey to help perform a road study. Matter tabled.  
 
Jason presented a request for rezoning. The matter involves the request for camper storage. On a motion by 
Black, second by Wilson and all in favor, the request was denied. Ryan will bring the paperwork to the 
courthouse. 
 
UPDATE: Jason stated the chipper will be here in about three weeks. Dumping was discussed.  
 
Tressa presented the May Treasurer’s Report.  
 
Correspondence:  
 
Citizen’s Comments: Bill Hickman stated that people are parking on Lake Lucerne Drive. Bill Hickman and also 
Steve Vangrinsven/Mark Orlovsky are advocating for a potential ordinance to limit wake enhancement on Lake 
Lucerne. John Lester stated that things on Pine road are better. John stated he noticed some signs have been 
added and moved regarding speed limit. He had one question in regarding to one area. Jason was able to 
answer.  
 
On a motion by Wilson, second by Black and all in favor, the meeting was adjourned at 6:47 PM.  
 
Upcoming meeting dates: 

 

a. July 9, 2025-Regular Town Board Meeting at 6 PM  
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